RESIST ALT-RIGHT

.HN.Z‘D STFATE  TERROR

On June 10th, 'Act for America,' a notorious anti-Muslim hate group, has organized rallies across the US
against "Sharia Law," and the 'threat' that is poses to the American population. In reality, the rallies are
an attempt to tap into the growth of the alt-right—a collection of white nationalists, neo-Nazis, Trump
supporters, and militia groups. The events are being organized in partnership with alt-right groups such
as the Proud Boys and militia groups such as the Oath Keepers and Il1%ers are expected to do security.

ACT for America has a history of spewing racist anti-Muslim rhetoric. In Texas in February, ACT chapter
leader Roy White was fired for refusing to cancel a meeting designed to show activists how to “shut
down mosques.” A week earlier in North Carolina, ACT member Robert Goodwill was recorded by a
reporter in a conversation with a man who argued that all Muslims in America should be killed.
Goodwill’s response to the repeated calls to murder Muslims was “we’re not there yet.” ACT also has
established links to the white nationalist alt-right and it's leaders regularly attempt to normalize the view
that Muslims in general should be barred from the United States and driven out of the country, while
simultaneously holding authoritarian Christian views themselves.

LET US COME TOGETHER TO OPPOSE THESE GROUPS AND THE SYSTEMS OF
DOMINATION AND WHITE SUPREMACY THAT THEY SEEK TO UPHOLD!
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